
 
 

 

  
 

November 15, 2018 
 

 
The General Manager  

Department of Corporate Services – Listing 

Department        
BSE Limited          

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers   
Dalal Street                

Mumbai 400001                                                                                                                             

  

 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Sub: Submission of Regulation 55A (Reconciliation of Share Capital Audit Report) for the quarter 

ended September 30, 2018.). 

Ref:  a. Our letter dated October 26, 2018 forwarding the subject report. 

 b. Your email dated November 13, 2018. 

 

Based on your email referred above, we enclose herewith the revised Reconciliation of Share capital audit report 

for the quarter ended September 30, 2018, for your kind perusal. 

 

Kindly take the same on your records. 

 

Thanking You 

 

Yours sincerely   

 

CREDITACCESS GRAMEEN LIMITED 

 
Syam Kumar R 

Company Secretary 
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